
Dear Valued Customers,
 
To ensure the continued reliability and safety of your Solar Charge 
Controller, we kindly request that you perform a firmware update on your 
solar charge controller, cat # MP3745.
 
Why the Update? This update enhances performance and safety features.
 
How to Update? Simply connect your solar charge controller to WiFi using the 
Eco Solar OTA app on your mobile device.
 
If you have any further questions, please contact our support team at 
1800 022 888 (Australia) or 0800 452 922 (New Zealand).

12V/24V/36V/48V 50A MPPT Solar Charge Controller 
with LCD display for lead acid & Lithium batteries
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